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Agenda Item  

Bear Paw Trail – Temporary Cul-de-sac  

 

Background 

 

Following up the action from a January meeting, K&B Developments has approached 

the Engineering Department requesting the City allow a temporary cul-de-sac on the 

eastern terminus of Bear Paw Trail near Haas Road. A wetland fill/mitigation would be 

required to completely install the intersection with Haas Road.  

 

The attached plan sheet shows a preliminary layout. The developer is requesting 

approval of this concept before finalizing plans and permitting for the same. City staff is 

willing to explore this option and have been in contact with utility companies to gauge 

what, if any, special provisions they may need to service this area, if approved.   

 

Staff Recommended Action 

 

Motion to (approve/deny) the request from K&B Development to install a 

temporary cul-de-sac at the eastern terminus of Bear Paw Trail with the 

conditions discussed in this meeting. 

 




